
Willand Preschool and Gables Nursery        Parish council report  March 23 

 

We are near capacity now with 98 Children and 23 full and part time staff, we have a concern over 
the new development and the strong possibility of having to turn children away, the preschool site 
has been extended as much as possible leaving only the gables as an option for the future, 

We have just about got back to normal after our lightning strike and I would like to thank the 
Primary school for their hospitality and the Cullompton fire and rescue service fore their very quick 
response.  

Recently we have had Ofsted inspections  the Gables Nursery were rated outstanding and the 
Preschool good. 

Moving onto the future we are shortly having solar panels fitted to the gables and hope to have the 
centre courtyard covered in October after seeking planning and obtaining permission from the free 
holder (this Council) 

Directors    


